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Appeal – Fr Mark Woloszyn 

 
 

We are writing to the flock of the Australian-New Zealand Diocese regarding an 

appeal for assistance for Fr. Mark Woloszyn, a cleric of the Holy Virgin 

Protection Cathedral, Melbourne. Fr Mark has suffered a life-threatening injury 

and requires urgent surgery in late November 2022.  

 

We are seeking to raise $75,000 to cover his medical cost as he does not have 

medical insurance. 

 

Donations can be made to the Diocesan bank account with the description "Fr 

Mark". The bank account details are: 

 

Name: The Council of the Russian Orthodox Diocese 

BSB: 062 152 

Account: 00800110 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

+Bishop George of Sydney 
Bishop of the Australian and New Zealand Diocese  
of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia 

 
 


